
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

October 27, 2014 

Mr. John A. Gale, Director 
Standards and Rulemaking Division 
PHMSA Office of Pipeline Safety 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE 
Washington, DC 20590 

Dear Mr. Gale: 

500 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37242-0001 

For your records, attached is a copy of the Tennessee Regulatory Authority Order repealing 
Nashville Gas Company's (now Piedmont Natural Gas) waiver of the requirements regarding 
pipe design pursuant to 49 C.F.R §§192.121and192.123(a) and supporting documentation. 

Sincerely, 

Annette S. Ponds, Chief 
Gas Pipeline Safety Division 

Attachment 

c: TRA Docket No. 01-01133 
James M. Thweatt, P.E., Operations Manager, Piedmont Natural Gas 
Don Martin, PHMSA 
Zach Barrett, PHMSA 
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